
Sturbridge Recreation Committee Meeting Tuesday, January 19, 2010 

 

In Attendance: Al Jones and Mary Lou Volpe 

Absent: Mike Moran, Mike Curtin and Tom Kane 

 

 NO QUORUM 

 

The Recreation Committee will meet with the Board of Selectmen asking for their 

approval to award Waterfield Design the contract for Field Design at their meeting 

tonight Tuesday, January 19, 2010 

 

At the Board of Selectmen’s Meeting the board approved the contract to Waterfield  

Design not to exceed $100.000.00 

 

 

Respectfully Submittted,  

 

 

Lynne Girouard 

 

 

 


